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 Nicola Fleet OBJ2016/3968/P 28/09/2016  14:36:10 This is showing a complete disregard to us residents and the wildlife and can't believe this is even being 

considered.

 I often stargaze in the evening and this will surely effect my viewing with light pollution, lights from 

my house shine into my garden when on, so the height or angle or whatever you are thinking will not 

make a difference and I will still be effected. I don't want to see a flood light from my house or garden.

This will disturb wildlife in the area, we have bats and tawny owls that regularly use the area as well as 

other wildlife and you will scare them away.

This is a quiet RESIDENTIAL area, you will be causing unnecessary noise in the evening. We have it 

already during the day with all the building constructions, leaf blowers and so on and so enjoy the 

peace, tranquility and darkness of a evening. 

You will also be more causing parking issues.

I was going to suggest if you wanted to play in the winter evenings go to Golders Hill Park Tennis 

Courts, but they too don't allow unnecessary light pollution and close their courts at dusk during the 

winter months.
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